
Minuteman Broadcasting, Inc. 1260 AM STEREO 

163 Main Street 
Westport, Connecticut 06880 

Westport: 203-227-5133 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary; 

WICFS 

Friday, November 13, 1987 

I received and read your letter with great delight, and was quick 
to pass it around the station. Everyone is excited to know that, not only 
does the signal reach to Pennsylvania, but that we have listeners in 
Walnutport. 

We changed our call letters in early September in order to appeal to 
a broader audience. WMMM was a wonderful station, but the time came when 
it proved time to expand. We have expanded our broadcast and sales coverage 
area. However, none of us expected the range to be so far. 

We have told our engineers of their handy work, and they are 
thankful for your kind words. Please keep listening, and let us know 
what you think. Again, a million thanks for your letter. 

Sincerely,. - , 

MARK S. GRAHAM 
Executive Vice President 


